

Froebelian School Lower Kindergarten's Welcome Letter 8th December 2023

Next week, the whole school ethos theme will be:

We know how to give and receive compliments

Dear Parent

This has been an incredibly busy and exciting week. We hope you enjoyed the Nativity performance. The children were amazing; they performed with confidence and enthusiasm, and looked lovely in their costumes. An ex-parent, Mrs Mokete, very kindly took photos on Monday during the dress rehearsal. These are on the parent portal section of the website, link as follows.

https://www.froebelian.com/parent-portal/the-froebelian-fireside-nativity-2023/

We also enjoyed watching the audience perform 'The Twelve Days of Christmas,' which is a very popular end to the Nativity; thank you for your enthusiastic participation in this!

We have tried to find time to go through letter boxes this week, but if we haven't managed to do this with your child, please be assured we will make sure we do this next time so new letters and numbers can be added for the holiday if your child is confident with the letters in their box.

We have started talking about Christmas Traditions and the Christmas Story. We have two advent calendars in the classroom. One is a traditional style calendar with pictures and chocolates, while the other is a magnificent Julia Donaldson calendar, very kindly brought in for our class by one of the older children. Each day, one child will come home with the little mini book from the calendar and a chocolate lolly from the chocolate advent calendar.

It was lovely to see all the children wearing their Christmas jumpers today and I hope you enjoy the Christmas fair if you are going.

Please note for next week:

WED 13th – Please can you provide your child with a packed lunch. The Juniors have Christmas dinner this day so the Pre-Prep children eat lunch in their classrooms. Please make sure the packed lunch is nut free.

THURSDAY 14th – Children may come to school in party clothes/home clothes as it is our Christmas Party on this day. Please make sure the children are wearing sensible shoes and have a warm jumper for playing outside. Please ensure they bring either their school coat or a warm, sensible coat for playtime.

Have a lovely weekend.

From the LKG team, Judith Giles, Clare McCaig and Ruth Greenhough

Dates for your diary

December	
Tues 12	Pre-Prep Christmas dinner (Juniors to bring packed lunch)
Wed 13	Juniors' Christmas dinner (Pre-Prep to bring packed lunch)
Thursday 14	FPTA Bags2School Collection
	LKG/KG Christmas Party
Fri 15	Christmas Cheer 3:00pm Main Hall
	Term Ends 3:30pm – NO HAC or DRAMA